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Second Chance Popcorn Sale 
 

November 6th to December 2nd 
 
 

We will be extending our annual Popcorn sale for an additional 3 weeks, to take advantage of the Holiday Season! 
 

To participate, simply use the same order forms from your Popcorn Kick off Packets, or download a form from www.pinetreebsa.org. 
 

You can also encourage your youth to sell Online at www.orderpopcorn.com or www.trails-end.com. 
 
 

This is an opportunity for your unit to earn additional revenues for your Scouting year!! 
 

If your unit started late, here is a chance to jump onboard and benefit from participating in the Annual Popcorn Sale! 
 
 

Orders will be due to the Pine Tree Council office on December 2nd 
 

The product will arrive on December 14th  
(This will be a separate order from the November 13th one) 

 
Payment will be due December 23rd  

(This will be a separate bill from the November 13th Order) 

 

In Lieu of Prizes, Participating units will earn 40% commission on whatever they sell for product between November 6th and December 2nd!! 
 

Revenue from the sale helps to fund Scouting programs at the Unit, district, and council level.  Every sale is additional dollars to help Scouts 
enjoy Scouting!  

 
 Some ideas to take advantage of this opportunity include – 

 
Asking every family in your unit to use the template e-mails on www.trails-end.com to send a message to family and friends 

 
A Neighborhood Blitz Day 

 
Storefront Sales on the weekend 

 
A Den going door to door for one meeting, with food and games afterward 

 
A patrol working on Salesmanship Merit Badge selling for one Troop Meeting 

 
 

Q: What can a unit that raises all it’s monies at the beginning of their Scouting year do for programming? 
 

A: ANYTHING IT WANTS! 
 

For more information and support, please contact Matthew Randall at 797-5252 x21 or Mrandall@bsamail.org. 


